
Royal Heights PAC 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The School Act gives parents the right, through PACs, to assume an advisory role in every school. PAC is 
the officially recognized collective voice of parents of their school. A PAC, through its elected officers, 
may advise the school board, the principal and staff of the school respecting any matter relating to the 
school other than matters assigned to the School Planning Council (SPC).  
~BC Confederation of Parent Advisory Councils  
 

You as a Parent/Guardian of a student attending Royal Heights Elementary are 
already a member. 
 
What We Do  
The PAC meets on a monthly basis throughout the school year with the School 
Administration to discuss opportunities for the students and community. This includes 
topics like safety, education, classroom materials, and events.  
 
The PAC is dedicated to fundraise to provide as many opportunities as possible for our 
students; field trips and classroom supplies are reoccurring supports we provide, as well 
as memorable events such as our annual pancake breakfast and Read-a-thon 
celebration. 
 
The PAC also manages other funds that come from the district or government, which 
allows the school to host groups for activities, like Zumba, Bollywood dancing and 
curling, as well as performances such as The One-Woman Circus and Aché Brasil. 
 
We invite you to our final PAC Meeting of this school year and AGM to participate in the 
vote for your executive members on Thursday, June 7th at 6:00 pm.  
Free child minding is provided. 
 
 
A ballot box will be available at the front office along with the description of positions 
and committees available.  


